COVID-19 Vaccination Policy

All students attending the 2022-23 school year are required to be vaccinated against COVID-19.

Students will need to have received both doses of the Moderna or Pfizer vaccine, or the single dose of

the Johnson & Johnson vaccine no later than two weeks before the student’s arrival on campus.

Documentation of vaccine administration can be sent to Kate Tucker, School Nurse. Additional

information on submitting vaccination and other medical records through our online health

information portal, SchoolDoc, will be sent out by July 1.
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